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Section   

1  Public employee military leave.  Under current law, public employees who are members of 

the National Guard or military reserves are entitled to take leaves of absence of up to 15 days 

per calendar year without loss of pay, seniority, or other benefits.   

This bill requires public employers to allow the employee to choose when to take the 15 days 

of paid military leave.  The bill specifies that an employee may choose to use all 15 days at 

once or may divide these days through the year.  

 


